Chadds Lake Chatterer

A publication of the Chadds Lake Women's Club

February 2009

WOMEN'S CLUB OFFICERS 2008/2009

President: Mimi McFall

Vice Pres.:

Treasurer: Diane Hankes

Welcoming

New Neighbors: Heidi Borders Condolences: Diane Hankes Newsletter: Susan Halpert

Women's Club Update

Please help! We are in need of a President and Vice President for Women's Club for 2009-2010. The role of the VP is to assist the President in organizing social events for the members of women's club. Please contact **Mimi McFall** (770) 640-9126 if you are interested or have questions.

Thank you to **Angela Bevis** who has agreed to take on the position of welcoming new neighbors; **Diane Hankes** who has agreed to stay on as treasurer and condolences and **Susan Halpert** has agreed to stay on as newsletter editor.

Important Reminders

Please remember that when turning left out of Chadds Lake, it is *very dangerous* to have two cars in the center section of 120. Many teenage drivers don't seem to realize this; parents please keep them safe and remind them.

Don't forget to submit your vendor recommendations for the next newsletter!

Kudos to:

Thank you to **Cindy and Skip King** who donated the perfect size refrigerator/freezer to the pool! Lifeguards now have a place to keep their lunches and drinks cold and we can also keep a couple of ice packs in there in case someone gets hurt.

The **Marchionni Family** who took down the CL Christmas decorations and are storing them for next year.

Congratulations to:

Georgia Trend magazine recently honored 11 Cobb County residents as a part of its "100 Most Influential Georgians" list. The compilation highlights prominent figures in business, politics, government, science and education and we should be very proud that two of our Chadds Lakes neighbors were honorees: Cobb County Commission Chairman Sam Olens and Dan Papp, Kennesaw State University President

"Remodeling Idea Party"
Tuesday, February 17 at 7:30 p.m.
at the home of Julie Coffin
Stirling Court

Come be amazed by the latest and greatest in kitchens/baths/outdoor patios. Julie has a friend whose mother is an interior designer who specializes in kitchens, bathrooms and outdoor kitchens/patios and says, "Her work is completely fabulous!"

Julie says, "Whether or not you are interested in remodeling, it will be good to get together and visit. We used to do a lot of that in Chadds Lake. Let's get back to those fun times!" Please let Julie know if you can attend by e-mailing her at julie@uniquefloralexpressions.com

It would be great if a few ladies could please bring simple appetizers and/or desserts; something simple and easy, like cheese and crackers, etc.

Local News

Walton Band's Annual 250+ Family Garage Sale Walton High School Saturday, March 21st

If you have any treasures you'd like to donate, please drop them off at Pat Consolo's house at 4811 Fernie Court. For larger items, e-mail waltonbandgaragesale@comcast.net or call 404-783-0311 and leave your contact information and a description of the items you'd like to donate. A band representative will contact you to schedule a pickup. The Walton Band & Orchestra Parents organization is a 501(3)(c) organization so you donation is tax deductible.

Walton High School Choral Department's 5th Annual Spring Fashion Show and Silent Auction Sunday, February 8th at 3:00 pm

Come check out the latest Prom fashion. Tickets can be purchased in advance from any chorus student for \$10.00 or at the door for \$15.00.



February Birthdays

Phyllis Gigandet, 2/11 Jan Heck, 2/22 Sara Holmes, 2/5 Lillian Hornberger, 2/28